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Comments: Regarding the Spruce Vegetation Management Project #61599 it has to be said that it's very

annoying to have to comment again when this project has already been loudly objected to by many many people.

the information is out there that this is a bad idea, that mature spruce stands are part of the resiliency that this

project pretends to want to promote.  Spruce activate springs and keep areas moist in dry times, they grow in

riparian areas that would be extremely negatively impacted by their removal let alone by the method of removal.

It is where spruce grow that many if not most of the rare plants and animals in the black Hills ecosystems are

harbors and protected by the mature spruce.  Of course it could be that most of the rare life is found there

because the mature pine forests have already been devastated by  well documented clear cutting methods.  The

Black Hills is the source of a very important income generator that of tourism.  People come here maybe for Mt

Rushmore or Deadwood gaming but return for the beauty that this projects wishes to destroy.  In these troubled

times people come from far and wide seeking solace in this rare forest, to to let go of the stresses of conflict and

trials.  To ruin that opportunity is to willingly and knowingly aggress against that social good in favor of a special

interest that would sell it's own mother down the river in order to purchase a golden toilet.   This project needs to

be scrapped but n to forgotten.  It needs to be remembered as an example of the efforts of ugly greed.


